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Memorial Day is a time to remember and 
honor the fallen service members who died 
serving our country. This does not mean we 
spend the weekend only mourning those 
who made the ultimate sacrifice, rather, we 
spend this time in remembrance of these 
brave men and women while doing things 

we love with the people in our lives we cherish most. 
This is a weekend to celebrate our freedoms while 
thanking those who fulfilled their oath to serve this 
country with their lives. We honor their memory and 
sacrifice through our gratefulness. The Hunt Military 
Communities Team is consistently in awe of your 
selfless service, and we do not take for granted the 
dangers of your career. This Memorial Day we will all 
take time to reflect on the lives lost in service to this 
country and celebrate them with our remembrance and 
gratitude. We are thankful for your service each day, 
but weekends like this remind us just how special your 
oath to this country truly is.  
 
 
Semper Fidelis,  

 
 
 

Brian Stann  
Hunt Military Communities  
President & Chief Executive Officer  
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Facebook: Buckley Family Housing 

A message from the Community Director  

Greetings Buckley Community,  

It’s hard to believe that we are entering the season of school coming to an 
end, pools opening and BBQ’s. We are so excited to celebrate all of our 
Mom’s out there and take time to remember all of the fallen and current 
heroes. We have some exciting things planned this month and over the next 
summer months. We’ll start by hosting an event for Mother’s Day—see what 
events we have happening on the next page. And don’t forget Cinco de 
Mayo! Happy Cinco de Mayo to all of the families that celebrate such a great 
day. Before we celebrate our heroes on Memorial Day weekend we will be 
excited to celebrate pool season! Our goal is to open the pool Friday May 
27th. **Please note that our office will be closed on Monday May 30th** 

As we head into May, we would like to look back at the awesome month we 
had in April. We celebrated the month of the military child and hid purple 
balloons every Friday for them to find and gave out goodie bags to the finder! 
We enjoyed hosting the egg basket decorating event which was very 
successful. It was so great to see all the kiddos decorating and filling their 
baskets! We would like to thank the families who came out to help us 
celebrate Arbor/Earth day on the 29th. We planted five new trees and 
encouraged residents to take part in our community garden. If you haven't 
already signed up be sure to email us and we will be happy to assign you a 
plot for the season!  

As always, we thank you for being a part of this wonderful community and we 
look forward to seeing you this month!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

CELEBRATING MOTHERS & REMEMBERING HEROES  



 

www.buckleyfamilyhousing.com 

 Community Reminders  

 Slow Down! With the end of the school year 
here, we want to remind residents 
to please be careful driving 
through the community. We know 
so many kiddos will be out 
enjoying the weather and pool and 
want to ensure everyone is safe.  

 Mow schedule: TerraCare mow crews will be on 
site every Tues & Wed this summer season to 
mow the community. 

 Trampoline policy: Trampolines are not 
permitted unless approved by our office. All 
trampolines must be kept within a fenced in yard 
and have safety netting/padding. To request 
approval for a trampoline please 
contact our office and we will be 
happy to assist you!  

 

 

Insights & Events  Exciting News!  
*The Community Center is now available for residents 
to rent for events! Looking to host a birthday party? 
Baby shower? Contact our office about reserving the 
community center! Reservations are on a first come, 
first serve basis and is available on weekends from 

9am-9pm. There is a deposit of $200 and renting fee 
of $50 (non refundable).  

*We need CAB members!!! Interested in being a 
representative for your neighborhood and partnering 

with our team and MHO to make our community 
great? Contact our office for more info about being a 

part of the Community Advisory Board. We are looking 
for members to represent the Keystone, Powderhorn 

and Monarch neighborhoods!  

 Events/Contests 
 Mothers Day craft May 6th! 

Bring the kids by from 3:30-
4:30pm to decorate 
something special for 
Moms Day! **while 
supplies last  

 Last day of school May 26th! 
Kick off summer by bringing the 
kids by for a yummy treat after 
school!  

 Pool opening event May 27h! Its 
pool season and we want to 
celebrate by inviting residents to come out for 
a swim. We’ll have some treats/snacks and 
pool toys!  

 

**Look for these details and more on our social media and your 
email! We will be sending more details and flyers regarding these 
events! If you do not receive our emails please contact us!!** 

 Maintenance Corner 

Air Conditioner reminder  
With the warmer weather here we would like to 

remind residents about properly operating your AC 
unit. DO NOT run your AC and the upstairs fan at 
the same time! If running the fan please ensure 
windows are open to allow air flow. If you are 

running your AC be sure to 
close all windows/doors to 

allow cool air to circulate and 
be energy efficient! 

  

 

http://www.airforceacademyhousing.com

